
Dear Future DRS Plan Retiree,

Congratulations on your upcoming retirement from the University of Washington. Did you know 

Fund Drive? You can choose from more than 5,000 charities ranging from the arts, literacy, and 

medical research to disaster relief, animal welfare and education, including UW programs. 

It’s easy to participate.  

You can give via personal check,

Drive. To make a gift, visit uw.edu/uwcfd

Box 359200.

Consider joining the UWCFD Giving Circle program. 

give 

leadership level gifts

You will receive special recognition from our UW President and a philanthropist gift in recognition 

of your generosity and support.

 • Gold Philanthropist—$1,200+ per year

 • Silver Philanthropist—$600–$1,199 per year 

 • Bronze Philanthropist—$300–$599 per year

If you are currently giving via payroll deduction, your pledges will automatically continue 

uwcfd@uw.edu. 

Are you a  who would like to set up automatic deductions through your pension? 

As a retiree, you can change lives

communities, supports families, empowers students and protects the environment. Thank you 

Regards,

uw.edu/uwcfd

Together we give back
OUR WORKPLACE GIVING CAMPAIGN

 UW Combined Fund Drive | Box 359200 | Seattle, WA 98195


